
Neighbourhood Plan  

Update for Parish Council Meeting – 15th June 2022 

 

Design Code 

• Comments and suggestions on the first draft of the report have been sent back to the 
consultant (AECOM) 

• Delay in completing the photos for the report but this should be done by the end of 
June. 

• The updated version of report is then expected to be with us in July. 
 

Planning Policy Statements 

• Quotations have now been received from three planning consultants (companies 
recommended by RCCE). These are currently being reviewed to ensure the scope is 
identical to allow a “like-for-like” comparison to be made. 
Following completion of the above a decision will be made as to which consultant we 
should go with and a funding application will then be prepared for submission to 
Locality. This will be presented to the PC at the July meeting for approval before formal 
submission 

 

Decisions Required by PC This Month 

 None 

 

 

 

 

 

Tony Calton 

11.06.22 


